LUMENORT PAC

The PAC membership consists of all parents/guardians who have at least one child
registered at Blumenort School. All parents/guardians of Blumenort School children are
invited to attend the annual general meeting to be held within the first two months of
the start of school.

PAC Executive

The PAC Executive is an elected group of parents, school administration, and teachers.
This committee meets once a month to discuss and review school procedures, programs
and facilities.

Purpose
The purpose of the PAC is to work in partnership with school administrators, teachers

and parents to create the highest quality educational experience we can for our
children. Some ways in which this is done is by providing school supplies, learning
resources, equipment and educational aids.

Funding
The PAC is funded through voluntary donations from individuals and corporations, as

well as through fundraising activities. As a non-profit organization, donations over $10
are eligible for a tax-deductible receipt.

Volunteering

The PAC executive is made up entirely of volunteers and the involvement and support
of the PAC membership is essential to our success. Please get involved through
volunteering for the executive, for the lunch program, for other fundraisers or for the
annual BBQ, and by attending PAC membership meetings.




